
Tuesday 28th November 2023

Year 4 Christmas dates.

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 4 will be holding a couple of events as part of our Christmas celebrations this year.

Christmas Carols- Wednesday 13th December 2:45pm

Parents & Carers are invited to join us for our carol service. We will be singing some carols to get in the
festive spirit on the playground outside the studio on Wednesday 13th December at 2:45. We hope to see
lots of you there.

Please enter via the main gate on Doyle Avenue.

Festive Film Night- Monday 18th December 3pm-4:30pm

We will be watching a festive film with hotdogs and a drink. If you would like your child to attend this, please
complete the form below and send £2.50 into school with your child in a named envelope by Friday 15th
December. If you do not wish for your child to attend the film night please pick them up at the usual time
from their classroom.

Details for the Elf Grotto Film Night:

Date: Monday 18th December 2023

Time: 3pm - 4.30pm

Location for collection: Studio

Please click the link below to submit the form for this event.

https://forms.gle/bJbRurcJwML9k5Hn6

https://forms.gle/bJbRurcJwML9k5Hn6


If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Thank you for your support,

Mr Roberts and the Year 4 team.


